
Comment Letter Responses 

June 2018 2573 Newland Sierra Final EIR 

I-347 M. Seebach 

I-347-1 The comment urges the Board of Supervisors to vote against the proposed Project. 

The comment states it’s time to stop the development cancer spreading across our last 

remaining beautiful hills. The comment states that if housing it to be developed, it 

should be smart, efficient and around existing urban areas. The comment states there 

is no reason to “throwaway” the effort behind the General Plan, and doing so would 

“sacrifice our quality of life for developers’ profit.” 

The County acknowledges the comment letter, and notes it expresses general 

opposition for the project, but does not raise any issue concerning the adequacy of the 

Draft EIR. For that reason, the County provides no further response to this comment. 
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